

ROUND ROBIN

March 2023



On behalf of your Captain and committee welcome to the March edition of the 'Round Robin', your section monthly newsletter. Ideas for inclusion should be submitted by the 3rd Monday of the month to david.stiff2@gmail.com

INTERNAL FIXTURES - Ron Austen

The 2023 Summer singles and pairs knockout competition will now have a single draw each showing all rounds and their respective cut-off dates

Starting next month, there will be 2 'qualifying' roll-ups per month. But you are also strongly encouraged to submit 'general play' scores using MyEngland or HDID apps or the club's PSI. MyEngland Golf is the national preferred platform for submitting general play scores - see H&C cttee e-mail dtd 20/3.

The President's Prize Charity Competition (5/4) is now on HDID for registration.

The postponed Texas Scramble competition will be re-arranged for June or July.

EXTERNAL FIXTURES - Steve Ayres

Great start to the season with a 6 ½ to 1 ½ victory over Market Rasen at home.

Registration for Laceby (11/4) and Hull (14/4) will be on HDID shortly.

An awayday will be scheduled for the 1st week in June, date and location to follow.

A Texas Scramble at Cottingham is also being looked at for September.

FINANCE - Robin Peak

The new method of paying annual section subs on HDID has been very successful with approximately 80% take up. Robin will continue to accept payments throughout the year but you are encouraged to pay as soon as possible.

ENTERTAINMENTS & CATERING

7th Apr – Fish Supper £9.95 – book at bar.

21st Apr – Steak night £15.95 – book at bar.

30th Apr – Carvery £8.95 – book at bar.

If you have an idea for a section 'do' please let the committee know. The Men's and Women's Captains are going to issue a survey on club events in the near future. It will be forwarded to you on receipt.